
Dear enquirer,
I am a resident of Salt Ash and currently in the red zone for water 
contamination.
I have used ground water to clean our gutters and also on the roof 
when under bush fire threat..It upsets me greatly that this may have 
exposed my family to future health dangers. I am also now in a 
situation that my tank water may also be contaminated..I use this 
water to drink, cook with, bathe in and wash with.. It very worrying 
and extremely overwhelming that I am unable to do anything about 
this situation! Then there is the other issue of my home that we 
have worked hard for and have been paying off for many years, to 
suddenly become worth NOTHING!!! All of the above mentioned issues 
are very unsettling all day and all night! When will there be some 
answers to this life changing problem? And what are we to do in the 
meantime, especially considering the contamination is STILL leaking 
from the base! This is NOT ACCEPTABLE in any way!

Roslyn Perrin
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